
 
 
 
 

 

THE KEITH GOODWIN AWARD 
 
The BC Association of the AIC is pleased to announce that it will present this award for outstanding 
achievement at each year’s AGM.  The award is intended to recognize a designated member for 
outstanding service, leadership, achievement, education, or mentoring.  The award is named after AIC 
past Provincial and National President, Keith Goodwin, who personifies these attributes. 
 
Keith Goodwin commenced his professional career in England in 1973 and moved to Canada in 1980.  He 
joined AIC in 1987 and is now a retired Fellow and Accredited member of the Appraisal Institute of 
Canada (AACI, P.App., Fel.).  Mr. Goodwin served on the National Governing Council and the Executive 
Committee and was also a member of the Royal Institute of Chartered Surveyors (MRICS), Real Estate 
Institute of British Columbia (REIBC), B.C. Housing Commissioner, and President of the Skeena Kalum 
Society.  He was also elected as AIC-BC President in 1994-1995 and AIC National President in 2002-2003. 
 
The Provincial Executive will act in the capacity of the nominations committee and written nominations 
will be sought from the membership and Chapters by the end of May in each calendar year. The 
Provincial Board will then determine the recipient of the award for the year.  
 
The Goodwin Award is to be presented when warranted to an individual who has made an outstanding 
contribution to the appraisal profession or has distinguished himself/herself in assisting the professional 
aims of the AIC-BC and AIC.  Since this is a Provincial award, priority will be given to those individuals 
whose contributions have been made at the Provincial/Chapter level. Outstanding contribution could 
include: 

 Consistent involvement, including leadership, in professional association activities. 
 

 Demonstrated sustained professional excellence.  
 

 Contributed to knowledge through publication, presentation and research. 
 

 Demonstrated ongoing commitment to educating members and the public. 
 
Note: Current members of the AIC-BC Board are not eligible for nomination. 
 
Presentation/announcement: 

 The Goodwin Award will be presented at the AIC-BC Annual General Meeting.  
 

 An article on the recipient will go into the WCA with biography and pictures.  
 
Nominations must include a biography (one page minimum) detailing contributions performed by the 
member being nominated. Nominations should be addressed to the AIC-BC Provincial office, attention 
of Christina Bhalla.     


